
Embers  
Update 

Thanks to all of you 
who have answered our  

e-mail request for  
updated information.  

We are all interested in 
keeping up with each 
other and our families, 
which is a hard task.  

Camp Fire people are a 
lot of things but boring 

is not one of them.  
They always seem to be 

busy folks with  
multiple interests and  

involvements.  

Sydelle McCabe’s kidney  
transplant earlier this 
month went very well.  
She is currently staying at 
a transition house while 
the doctors keep an eye 

on her to make sure her body doesn’t re-
ject her new kidney.    
 

Keep the Embers Glowing Brightly 

April 
2008 

Mark Your Calendar 
for future  

breakfast gatherings 
 

April 19 

May 17 

June 21 

July 19 

August 16 

September 20 

October 18 

November 15 

December 20 

We're still warm!!!  We're getting into the 
season that the kids come down during 
spring break.  I should be back for the May 
meeting.  I received a note from Marion 
the other day.  She thinks  
she'll be down April or May. 
I hope she can plan it to  
mesh with the breakfast. 
Hello to all!   
Barb Whitmore 

Big Changes Happening at Camp Fire  
April showers have brought in more then spring flowers at the Minne-
sota Camp Fire office.  Andrea Platt Dwyer, Camp Fire’s Executive 
Director is leaving at the end of May.  Marnie Wells the past Program 
Director is now the acting interim Chief Executive Officer until a new 
executive is found. 

Karen Burton is Camp Fire’s Vice President of Community Rela-
tion’s.  Several of us have had a chance to meet with Karen to dis-
cuss our joys and frustrations with Camp Fire.  Karen is a high 
energy person who is working very hard at rebuilding bridges with 
Camp Fire Alumni.  Because of all the changes that are happening 
at Minnesota Camp Fire Karen will be joining our April breakfast 
to give the Embers an update on the changes taking place in the 
organization as well as telling us about upcoming events she has 
planned.   

Betty Paugh checked in to let us know that she plans on being 
back in Minnesota around the first of May until after Mother’s 
Day.  We are hoping her schedule will allow her time to join us for 
breakfast otherwise watch your email for a possible special gather-
ing of the Embers so we can all have a chance to touch base with 
Betty. 

Special Guest Joining Our April Breakfast 
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Remember the times you’ve had here.  Remember when your away.   
Remember the friends you’ve made here and don’t forget to come back some day.   

Remember the blazing campfire, the sparkling waters too…... 

Pictures from the 2007 Breakfasts 



The Golden Embers 
Club welcomes past 
Minneapolis Camp 

Fire members to 
gather every third 

Saturday of the 
month to rekindle  

friendships.   
 

Spread the word to all 
 your  Minneapolis 
 Camp Fire friends. 
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Pictures from the 2007 Breakfasts 


